Novenber 13, 1975

Mr. Wayne E. Quinton
President - ’
Quinton Instruments
3051 44¢h Avenue West

- Seattle, Washington 98199

“Dear Wayne,

Thanks for your note of October 29th. Professor Otto Schmitt's
amplifier literature is on the way. I'm not aware that the idea ever
took off significantly or that it ever made any significant contribution
to the exercise recording problem. I suggest after you read the manu-
scripts which may be somewhat old, that you give Otto a call. He's very
receptive.,

B want to take this opportunity to thank you for the ST Analyzer which
we are using to great profit here and which Dr. Crow hopes to employ An
computer: analysis of our data. We will proceed with our plans to publish
the evaluation. : .

It is my understanding that our friemds at Marquetta have proceeded
along another line. Of course we will all keep our eyes open for their

. . developments which are not yet ready to be demonstrated apparently. Look
forvard to seeing you in Annsheim. -

3

Cordially,

Henry Blackburn, M.D.

 HB:ip |
pes R. Crow






3051 - 44TH AVENUE WEST, SEATTLE, WASHINGTON 98199
TELEPHONE (206) 284-4400 TELEX 328840

October 29, 1975

Dr. Henry Blackburn

University of Minnesota

Multiple Risk Factor Intervention
Trial Clinical Center

Laboratory of Physiological Hygiene

School of Public Health

Stadium Gate 27

Minneapolis, MN 55455

Dear Henry:

In some of our conversations in past years, we have discussed Mr.
Otto Schmit's enthusiasm for using amplifiers at the electrode site
during ECG recordings. I wonder if he has ever published that

information and if you are aware of his publication date and place.

If you have this information available, I certainly would appreciate
receiving it.

Warmest pei‘s onal regards,

Sincerely yours,
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